

August 27<sup>th</sup>, 2009

Jewel Bell Eisenhower High School 3700 RT 957 Russell, PA 16345

Dear Jewel,

I am aware that your school board has not officially approved your tour yet. Because I do not want you to miss out on traveling with your students and I absolutely want to make sure your students are able to take advantage of signing up as early as possible, I would like to extend a special offer for your group. This offer is valid for summer 2010 travel.

If you have at least three participants enrolled on your tour by September 30<sup>st</sup> and your school board does not approve your trip, all students enrolled will be completely refunded of all monies paid. Once again, you will need a minimum of three paying participants for this offer to be valid.

In the event that you do not get approval, simply notify EF in writing by October 31<sup>st</sup>, 2009 to cancel the tour and EF will refund all monies paid by your participants, including the \$95 Registration Fee. In order for this offer to be valid, EF must receive written notification of your intent to cancel on or before October 31<sup>st</sup>, 2009.

I hope that this special offer will enable you to take advantage of the lower autopay payments and bring your students one step closer to the Global Classroom. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 1-800-637-8222 ext. 3152 or e-mail me at <a href="mailto:christine.dunn@ef.com">christine.dunn@ef.com</a> should you have any questions.

I look forward to speaking with you soon,

Christine

Christine Dunn
Tour Consultant
EF Educational Tours